
Mendo County Supes....We very much need trappers to do their work on the coast. They have always 
been helpful in the past & it is pretty scary at times to have a lion on my roof or in the forest out my 
bedroom window. We all want our critters & our children safe from attack. Just not acceptable to not 
get help from our trained government employees & contractors. Please allow us to keep this valuable 
resource to use when needed. 
 
Thank You for your service... 
 
Sandy Eis 

Fort Bragg 

 


